(O Y.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

l2th July, 1932.

Dear 8ir,
I have to infom you that the Convention Ordinary

broeboards have been computed in the case ol the sallibg
fvoosel "ABRAHM! RYDBERG" on the basis of the infomation
supplied in Gothenburg Report C/I1 Ho.U0895, and the Report
and computation are enclosed herewith, together with the
frecboard certificate, in triplicate.
‘ As the Convention freecboards are greater than those
B computed on the basis of the 1906 regulations, the freeboards
| have been assigned on this latter basis. I have to point out,
however, that the freeboards now assigned diifer glightly from
the existing freeboards, on account of the sheathing on the
froeboard deck being now three inches thick, instead of four
inches thiok as previously reported.

1 am, Dear 3ir,

Yours faithfully,

©)

pro Secretary
f oycﬁ S Register
Foundation
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